Our Ref:

RS/CB

Your Ref: Contact:

01698 274944

Tel: E-mail: Date:

enquiries-at-cardinalnewman@northlan.org.uk

26th January 2024



Education and Families

Robert Smith BA LLB (Hons)

Head Teacher

Cardinal Newman High School

Main Street

Bellshill ML4 3DW

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parents / Carers

S2-S5 Study Pathways - Information Evening Tuesday 20 February 2024

I would like to invite you to attend an information evening on Tuesday 20 February about your child's study programme for next session.

The event is for parents and carers of young people currently in S2-S5.

There will be a presentation in the theatre followed by an opportunity to ask questions. You will be able to meet and speak to subject teachers.

Presentations will take place at the following times in the school theatre:

- 6.00pm for parents and carers of young people in S5
- 6.30pm for parents and carers of young people in S4
- 7.00pm for parents and carers of young people in S3
- 7.30pm for parents and carers of young people in S2

At 6.45pm there will be a presentation by UCAS (An Introduction to the UCAS Applications Process) for parents and carers of young people currently in S5 who are intending to apply to university. This will take place in the school library. This is for parents of young people currently in S5.

At 7.15pm there will be a presentation by New College Lanarkshire and the North Lanarkshire Council Vocational Education Team about Foundation Modern Apprenticeships (FMAs) and Higher National Certificate (HNC) Courses. This is for parents of young people currently in S4 and S5.

From 6.30pm – 8.00pm all parents and carers will be able to speak to subject teachers and other partners including employers, universities and representatives from the careers service. You will also be able to get advice about further and higher education course entry requirements and career opportunities.

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 20 February.









Save the Date: Friday 8 March 2024 Holy Family Parish Hall Mossend

The Parent Council are organising a St Patrick's themed race night on 8 March to raise funds for a new school minibus. We have set ourselves a fundraising target of £40,000 to purchase a new minibus and we will be organising various fundraising events over the next two years to raise that amount. It would be great if you could join us on 8 March to support our fundraising efforts — and have a great night at the same time. We will send you more information in the weeks ahead about tickets, times etc. In the meantime all you have to do is save the date.

Every best wish

Robert Smith Head Teacher